PUBLIC NOTICE

Special Meeting
of the

MS Commission on Wildlife,
Fisheries, and Parks

PURSUANT TO Mississippl CODE ANNOTATED '25-41-5 and '25-41-13, the Mississippi
Commission on Wildlife, Fisheries and Parks hereby issues this notice to the public of a special
meeting to be held on Thursday, May 12, 2016, in Jackson, Mississippi, at 2:30 P.M. At this
special meeting, the Commission will only consider a proposed increase in Nonresident hunting
and fishing license fees as required under HB 1151 of the recently ended 2016 Legislative
Session. No other items will be before the Commission for action.

The meeting will be held in the Commission Meeting Room of the Department’s offices at 1505
Eastover Drive, Jackson, MS 39211. The meeting is open to the public and the Commissioners
will be attending electronically from remote locations.

This the 11th day of May, 2016.

Dr. S4m Polles, Executive Director
Mississippi Department of Wildlife,
Fisheries and Parks



